
 
 

 
     FRIENDS OF THE SALISBURY PUBLIC LIBRARY MINUTES 

 

June 12, 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
Meeting called to order:   5:30 pm 
 
In attendance:    

Board members:  Mary Kirk, Danielle Phillips, John Doucette, Patty Doggett, Marylou Moynihan, 
 Pam Shaw 

Library staff:  Terry Kyrios 
 
Monthly Treasurer’s report for May:  accepted 
 
Membership drive  
       Postcards:   Pam will create 
       Eblast:  John will handle  
 
Annual Meeting:  Wednesday, August 1, 5:00 annual meeting, 5:30 July board meeting 
 
Library Updates: 

a. Would Friends consider using building funds to replace staff fridge?  Voted yes up to $2000.  
 National Grid may pick up old fridge and offer rebate.  Terry will check this and shop for an   

      inexpensive new fridge. 
 

b. Funding for guest speakers - $200 each.  Approved for 6/12 Small Plants and 6/19 Garden 
 Presentation 

 

c. Donation from Zentangle class.  Reveille Taillon returned $200 payment to Friends. 
 

d.  Joan C would like $25 WalMart certificate for summer program game.  Friends will also 
commit up to $375 for Children’s summer program. 

 
Bench - Per Lisa Pearson, due to be built and installed on 7/6.  Terry will work with Lisa to proof 
 our copy for bench 
 
Building Funds - Lisa Pearson working on an invoice for the recording cameras at the library. 
 Three to be installed inside.  Will hook up to police station.  Front door, back door   
 and corridor to meeting room. 
 
Fundraisers 
     Salisbury Beach Images of America - buy 10 books at a time, a portion of the proceeds will 
 go to the Friends.  (typically publisher gets $10.00, author gets $5.00).  We will buy 20 books 
 outright for $300 plus shipping if not included.  Sell each for $20.00.   
 
Town Common:  has been hydro-seeded.  Everything except monument and benches are on site. 

 
Next meeting date:    August 1, 2018    5:00 
 
Meeting Adjourned:  6:25 pm 
 


